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January 14, 2016 

Mr. Athol Hart, Chairperson 
Heritage Newmarket 
c/o Chrisanne Finnerty, Committee Coordinator 
395 Mulock Drive, P 0 Box 328, Station Main 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7 

Dear Mr. Hart, 

Thank you for this opportunity to introduce you to Lighthouse Press. Our firm specializes in heritage research, 
photo restoration, and the writing, editing and production of heritage marketing materials and books. With 
a new year upon us we wanted to reach out to you as you prepare your 2016 wish list for your heritage 
committee. 

The City of Markham excels at preserving heritage properties and over the years has recognized several 
property owners with awards to thank them for their dedication. Recently we had the honour of working with 
the Markham Heritage Committee to produce a book to celebrate their 40th Anniversary. "Heritage in 
Markham - Celebrating 40 Years of Preservation Excellence" is the result of this collaboration. 

We appreciate these kind words from Ron Waine, Past Chair — Heritage Markham; Chair, Heritage Markham 
40th Anniversary Book Committee, "I enthusiastically provide this testimonial for Lighthouse Press for their 
quality and prompt work on the Heritage Markham anniversary book. Valuable advice and creative options 
were provided for our consideration and proactive key improvements were made to photos and graphics. 
Suzanne and Gerry were a pleasure to cooperate with, brought our vision to life and exceeded expectations." 

Please contact us if we can help you preserve the heritage of your community. We can be reached at 905-372- 
3984 or by email at info@lighthousepress.ca . 

Suzanne Seguin 
Co-Publisher 

By p es, ving OUR pat, we enrich cam futures. 


